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A C T I O N  R E Q U E S T  R E S P O N S E  

To: Public Service Commission  

From: Division of Public Utilities  

  Chris Parker, Director 

Artie Powell, Energy Section Manager 

Date: December 20, 2011    

Re: 
Docket No. 11-035-T10, Rocky Mountain Power’s (Revised) Proposed Schedule 94, 

Energy Balancing Account (EBA) Pilot Program 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
The Division recommends that the Commission close the Action Request.  The Division will file 

comments on the proposed tariff per the Commission’s scheduling order dated December 16, 

2011 in the referenced docket. 

ISSUE 
PacifiCorp (dba Rocky Mountain Power) (“Company”) filed a revised proposed tariff in Docket 

No. 11-035-T10 on December 12, 2011.  The Company previously filed a proposed tariff on 

October 12, 2011, which the Commission suspended based on the Division’s recommendation. 

(See Division October 13, 2011 memo)  The Commission issued a scheduling order on 

December 16, 2011, in which the Commission again suspended the (revised) tariff to allow 

parties time to file comments per the order.  Therefore, the Division recommends that the 

Commission close the Action Request.  The Division will respond according to the schedule and 

any forthcoming direction from the Commission. 
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CC Dave Taylor, Rocky Mountain Power 

 Michele Beck, Office of Consumer Services 
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